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I oppose HB 3362 as it burdens Oregonians with yet another tax for a state 

department that has a long history of misusing and allocating funds. This is most 

egregious because it nit only socks an added expense for consumers but targets a 

product that is essential for maintaining the safety of a vehicle. Adding this additional 

tax will burden already struggling Oregonians and has a high likelihood of impeding 

vehicles from having safe and reliable tires on their vehicles which could arguably 

increase vehicle crashes. Odot and tge stare need to adjust funding and stop adding 

more taxes to Oregonians for these types projects/funding. 


